

Brussels, 28 October 2013

Mr. Carlos Matias RAMOS President ORDEM DOS ENGENHEIROS Av. Antonio Augusto de Aguiar, 3D PT-1069-030 Lisboa, Portugal

cc via email: Prof. J. Vieira, Mrs. S. Teles, Messrs. J.C. Arditti, C. Burkley, S. Gerasimov

Dear Mr. RAMOS,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the Administrative Council of ENAEE in its meeting of 16 September 2013 has decided, on the basis of a recommendation by the EUR-ACE Label Committee, to authorize OE to award the EUR-ACE[®] Label to its accredited Bachelor engineering programmes.

This authorization is valid for the period from 16 September 2013 to 31 December 2018.

I congratulate you on this success and thank you warmly for participating in the implementation of the EUR-ACE system. The final report will be sent to you by separate mail.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Iring WASSER

President of ENAEE

EUROPEAN NETWORK FOR ACCREDITATION OF ENGINEERING EDUCATION